
WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL CHATTER 
April 2024 

 

 

DATES TO 

REMEMBER 
 

April 19 - Snow Make-Up Day (#3), if needed.  If 

not, school will be closed. 

 

 

SOME REMINDERS  
 

Parents, it is most imperative that you furnish a 

telephone number, if it is different from the 

numbers on your emergency card, to our teachers 

where we can reach you daily, should the need 

arise.  Please keep your cell phone on at all times.  

Also, if any numbers have changed and you have 

not notified us, please let us know ASAP.  Your 

child’s safety and health are very important  

to us.  Thanks! 

 

TUITION UPDATE 
 

Please remember that tuition is due by the 10th.  If 

the 10th falls over the weekend, you are responsible 

for getting your payment in BEFORE that time.  If 

your payment is received after the 10th, a $15.00 

charge will be added to your amount.  The only 

exception to this would be if prior arrangements 

have been made with the director. 

 

 
 

 

 

        

 
 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
 

Thursday, May 17, 2024 


